MICROCHIP INFORMATION

It is our understanding that Save This Life Microchip Company has recently gone
out of business. Pet owners who have their pets microchipped with "Save This Life"
will need to update their registration information with another company to ensure
their pet can be identified.

For our pet owners who are looking to transfer their SAVE THIS LIFE microchip
enrollment can do so with HomeAgain through Merck at no charge. If you decide
to go with another company, please check for any transferring fees.

Go to www.homeagain.com,
use code EnrollSTL and your pet(s) will have lifetime enrollment with
HomeAgain’s database.

By using this code, HomeAgain is giving 1 year of their premium
membership for free. If you would like to continue with the
premium membership after the 1 yearis up, you are able to do so
with an additional charge. Otherwise, you are not required to
continue the added service. Your information will be maintained
and saved in the database for the lifespan of your pet.

If you are unsure what your pet’s microchip
number is, please email us and we will
let you know.

Our email address is:
customerservice@kenoshaanimalhospital.com



